
 

 

BRUSH CLEARANCE 

 

 
 

It’s that time again, the year-round 

weed abatement to help prevent the 

spread of fires. Our commitment to 

keeping your family, home and 

community safe. As a reminder, it is 

important that our residents always 

keep their homes and property clear 

of weeds, brush and hazardous 

waste. We project to finish by the 

ends of July. 

 
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN 

OFFICE HOURS; 

APPOINTMENT SYSTEM

 

Dear Valued Residents, in light of the 
current COVID-19 situation the park 
office will no longer accept walk-ins. 

An appointment request can be made 
over the phone or in writing. Writing 

requests can be submitted in our 
office rent mail slot.  

 (818) 340-7564 

 

 

PARKING 

 

 
 

REMINDER TO ALL RESIDENTS 

STREET PARKING IS NOT ALLOWED. 

STREETLANES ARE FIRELANES.                     

NO OVERNIGHT STREET PARKING. 

GUEST PARKING IS FOR GUESTS ONLY.  

VEHICLES WILL BE CITED. REPEATED 

OFFENSES WILL BE SUBJECT TO 

TOWING AT OWNER’S EXPENSE. 

RV’s, 5th Wheels, Boats, Campers, 

Buses, Trucks larger than a Pick-up are 

no longer permitted to be parked in 

driveways or visitor parking.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

HELLO SUMMER! 

 

NEW POOL HOURS 

UNDER COVID-19 

 

 
 

During this time, the pool will be open 
from 9am to 8pm. The pool will be 

maintained by a certified pool service 
periodically throughout the week; 

however, Management asks that all 
Residents participate in keeping the 
pool clean and safe. Guidelines are 
posted throughout the pool for all 

residents to read.  
 

For additional information please go 
to the county website, Cal OSHA or the 

CDC regarding essential health and 
safety guidelines  

 
 

Thank you for your compliance  
 
 
 

 

Independence Day 

 
Fireworks are symbolic of Fourth of July 

celebrations. Bright, colorful and fun to 

watch, fireworks can be very 

dangerous. Even fireworks labeled 

“Safe and Sane” can severely burn or 

kill you. In fact, 90% of all fireworks-

related injuries are caused by legal 

fireworks. Instead, the Los Angeles 

County Fire Department encourages 

everyone to leave it to the 

professionals and visit a fireworks 

show. All fireworks are illegal!  

 

Summit Park Mgmt Team  

Wishes you a safe & happy 4th of July! 

 

 


